
 

More Information 
Please call 311 for questions or concerns about this project. You may also visit calgary.ca/waterprojects to learn 
more about this and other City of Calgary projects. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our storm 
system and build an important part of the future LRT corridor 

DECEMBER 2020 
 
Project Background  
 
The City of Calgary is building a new dry storm pond and 

completing the construction of an embankment that will 

be part of the corridor for the future Green Line LRT. The 

pond and embankment are being built on the west half 

of the former Ogden Dry Waste Management Facility. 

This is a complex project that requires 24/7 activity at 

the worksite. Most of the work is expected to be 

completed by the end of December 2020. Minor surface 

work will take place in the spring of 2021. 

Morgan Construction and Environmental Ltd. is the 

prime contractor hired by The City to complete the 

project. 

What we did in November 

 

Crews installing underground utilities 

November was a very productive month for the project. 

The weather was on the favourable side and we were 

able to make up for the time lost due to previous 

inclement weather. This is what we accomplished in the 

past month:  

✓ Completed 100% of the future LRT 

embankment fill; 

✓ Installed 95% of the pond underground utilities 

and structures;  

✓ Completed about 90% of the pond floor; 

✓ Removed the ground water treatment plant, so 

the flows being pumped from the ground no 

longer need treatment 

✓ Removed all but one ground water sump 

 

View of finished LRT embankment (right side of photo) 

What to expect in December  

We’ll continue to push forward while the weather 

allows to get closer to project completion. This 

month we expect to achieve the following:  

✓ Complete underground utilities; 

✓ Finish off the entire pond floor; 

✓ Place subsoil and top soil layers ahead of final 

hydroseeding; 

✓ Advance as much as possible with the site final 

restoration; 

✓ Morgan will demobilize, and the site will be left 

secured. 

By the end of the December the project will effectively 

be substantially completed, meaning the works built will 

be able to perform their intended purpose.  

As the project enters in its final stage there will be noise, 

dust and lighting typical of construction of this nature. 

We will continue monitoring possible issues and take 

corrective actions to keep disturbances at reasonable 

levels.  


